
Sophie and Julius Ferdinand Wollf Scholarship
Call for Applicants

The Weiss-Livant International MA program in Holocaust Studies is 
happy to allocate a 5,000 Euro scholarship in the name of Sophie
and Julius Ferdinand Wollf to a student of the Technische Universität
Dresden to study the Holocaust at the University of Haifa, Israel 
in 2018-2019.

The one-year International Master’s Program in Holocaust Studies 
aims at cultivating future generations of Holocaust researchers and 
educators. 

The program focuses on Holocaust research and education with an 
exceptional, multi-disciplinary approach offering courses in history, 
psychology, anthropology, Museology, education, International law, visual 
arts and literature; excursions and visits to relevant sites, museums and
institutions and intense training in archival research.

All students are offered internship positions in Holocaust related 
institutions in Israel and abroad, such as the Jewish Museum in Berlin, the 
Jewish Museum in Warsaw and the Jewish Museum in Budapest. 

We designated one scholarship for an excellent candidate from the
History Department of the Technische Universität Dresden for the
academic year starting in October 2018.

Interested to hear more? Please contact Nancy Walter (nancy.walter@tu-
dresden.de)

To  learn  more  about  our  program,  please  visit  our  website:
http://holocaust-studies3.haifa.ac.il/  
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